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 DRAFT MINUTES FROM MAY 2ND, 2016 REGULAR MEETING 

 
 
MEETING AT ORCHARD HOUSE WAS CALLED TO ORDER BY ACTING CHAIRMAN DAVE STEINMAN 
AT 7:31 PM.  PRESENT WAS ALTERNATE MEMBER MARTIN HALLIER SR., REGULAR MEMBERS 
CARLEEN DAVIS, ANDREA HALLIER, AND BOB SCHWALL.  WALTER KAWECKI WAS ABSENT. 
 
THERE WERE NO NEW APPLICATIONS. 
 
A MOTION TO VOTE ON DRAFT MINUTES FROM THE MARCH 2016 ZBA REGULAR MEETING WAS 
MADE BY MR. HALLIER AND SECONDED BY MR. SCHWALL.  BOARD VOTED UNAMINOUS TO 
ACCEPT WITHOUT FURTHER CHANGE. 
 
OLD BUSINESS INCLUDED DISCUSSION ABOUT INCREASING THE ZBA APPLICATION FEE FROM 
$175 TO $250 TO KEEP UP WITH THE AVERAGE INCREASED COSTS OF ADVERTISING, POSTAGE 
AND RENT.  A MOTION TO INCREASE THE FEE FROM $175 TO $250 WAS MADE BY MR. SCWALL 
AND SECONDED BY MS. DAVIS.  BOARD VOTED UNAMINOUS TO ACCEPT. 
 
NEW BUSINESS INCLUDED DISCUSSION ABOUT THE TERMS AND DESIGANTION OF ZBA 
MEMBERS. 
 
DISCUSSION WAS HELD ABOUT CHANGING THE ZBA OFF MONTH FROM JULY TO JUNE SO AS NOT 
TO COINCIDE WITH CASB ANNUAL MEETING.  NO ACTION WAS TAKEN 
 
DISCUSSION AND MATERIAL WAS DISTRIBUTED TO NEW BOARD MEMBERS. 
 
A MOTION TO ADJOURN WAS MADE BY MR. HALLIER AND SECONDED BY MRS. HALLIER .  VOTE 
WAS UNAMINOUS.  MEETING ENDED AT 8:35 PM. 
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